16th December 2020

Ken Brown

President

WA Prison Officers Union

Dear Ken

Following a count of returned envelopes on the 16th of December 2020 from the ballots closed on the 15th of December 2020 the following positions have votes have been counted:

Executive Member

Derrick MaAteer - 228 Votes

Sam Vial - 96 Votes

Gladys Kenna - 61 Votes

Ben Taulanga - 147 Votes

Treasurer

Aaron Ryan - 133 Votes

Julie Hampton-Meagher – 203 Votes

Uwe Thiel - 181 Votes

According Derrick Ateer is elected as executive member and Julie Hampton-Meagher is elected treasurer.

In Unity

Owen Whittle